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The Lincoln Area Soaring Society November 
2, 2010 meeting came to order at President Tom 
Wild’s request close to 7:30 pm in the Willard 
Community Center. After a short bull session 
President Wild jumped ahead to New Business for 
a minute to let everyone know that Terry Lamm 
joined the club. The meeting then reversed gears 
back to approval of last meeting’s minutes which 
at that time happened. So the October meeting’s 
minutes were approved as written in the last news 
letter. Next on the addenda was the Treasurer’s 
Report in which was reported that there were no 
deposits and no bills paid this last month. 

 
In one of the many asides of the meeting, it 

was talked about that Paul Wright was in town 
and had planes to sell. Get in touch with Jim 
Baker if you want any of them. 

 
In the ensuing conversation about the past 

events of the year it was brought up that next year 
for the Tom Neill Memorial get together in Lucas, 
Kansas (lovingly known as Tom’s Days) it would be 
helpful and maybe mandatory that there would be a charge 
to help offset the cost of the event. At the very least $10 a 
head and perhaps closer to $20 would make the difference 
in the success of the event. President Wild also made a 
motion to have the treasurer cut a check to pay Kelly Neill 
back for her part in the last year’s event. The discussion 
was about the good flying that took place during the last 
event and hopes for next year being even better. 

 
Next up was election of club officers for the 2011 

year. The final tally was Loren Blinde President, Tom 
Wild as Secretary, Jim Baker as Treasurer, and once again 
Allan Worrest as club News Letter Editor and all around 
good guy. 

 
After that there was some discussion of whether or not 

to have a Christmas dinner/party and the idea was vetoed 
until next year. 

 
There were two models for Model of the Month. Tom 

Wild brought his MGD flier from a guy in Blakesburg. 
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President:        Tom Wild 
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Regional Events 
Dec 5 & 19 Lincoln Sky Knights’ Indoor at Calvert Center, 

Lincoln. See flyer at http://www.
lincolnskyknights.org/lskdocs/
LincolnSKyKnightsIndoorFlying2010.pdf 

Tom’s metal glider 

Thane holding 
his newest 
creation 

Tom Wild (l), Thane, and Jim 
Baker (r) 

Show & 
Tell at 
Nov 

Meeting 
 

PICTURES BY 
WILSON HARDY 
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(Ed: Tom later wrote Bob Harold was the designer)  Thane 
Kirchhoff brought his amazing 100” span yet-to-be named glass 
slipper. With an empty weight of 44 oz and a proposed fitted 
out weight of 55-60 oz it looks to be top of the heap once again. 
Allan Worrest also brought his JR11X DSM to show off and to 
describe the great things it can do over and above his old radios. 

 
The meeting was ended at 8:34 pm. 
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